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August 18, 2011  
 
 
Dear Houston-Area Families, 
 
My next trip to Houston will be the first part of October 2011. I can see students on 
October 6, 7, 8, and 10. This is a slight deviation from the usual, but I will be in Dallas 
for a wedding and decided this makes the most sense. 
 
I am requesting that everyone pre-register and request your preferred day and time. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. I look forward to seeing you in October. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Joanne T. Mothes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachment: Registration Form 


